
 
 

Resolution on the Provision of Kashruth Food at JCPA-Sponsored Meetings 

Adopted by the 2020 JCPA Delegates Assembly 

 

For over 75 years, the Jewish Council for Public Affairs (formerly the National Jewish 

Community Relations Advisory Council) has been committed to providing an inclusive 

environment where every segment of our membership could participate without compromising 

its core values. In that spirit, all food served at JCPA meetings has historically met the Kashruth 

requirements of the Orthodox Union, a veteran member agency.   

 

In strongly reaffirming the practice of this organization, we call upon the broad spectrum 

of the Jewish community to ensure that the food served at meetings meets the religious 

requirements of every segment of their constituency. 


